

Head Teacher Mr. R. Baker

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Archdiocese of Birmingham

ST. WILFRID'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY UNIT

Shawsdale Road, Birmingham, B36 8LY.

Telephone: 0121 675 3319

Fax: 0121 675 5616

E-mail: enquiry@stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk Website: www.stwilfrd.bham.sch.uk

Newsletter No 13 - 9th December, 2016

Theatre Trips

This week we completed the theatre experience for ALL the children.

Key Stage 2 visited The Rep to watch 'Treasure Island', while Nursery and Reception saw 'Santa's Little Helper' performed in our own school hall.

These were thoroughly enjoyed by all the children. Isn't it wonderful for children to say that they have seen a professional company performing great stories? Perhaps it will inspire some to take to 'the boards!'.

Christmas Productions

These will take place on:

Monday 12th December, 2016 for Nursery – 9.30 am and Reception – 2 pm Tuesday 13th December, 2016 – KS1 – 2 pm Wednesday 14th December, 2016 – KS2 – Carol Concert - 2 pm

Please put the dates in your diary.

Grandparents Christmas Dinner

This took place on Wednesday and we were joined by a record 70 grandparents this year!

Many thanks to Janis and the team of cooks who did such a wonderful job in not only providing meals for the adults but for all of our children

Wear a Christmas Jumper - Wednesday 14th December 2016

We would like to invite the children to wear their Christmas jumpers with monies raised going to Birmingham Children's Hospital - cost £1. Thank you.

School Photographs

Please note orders and payment must be sent into school in the envelope provided by Monday 12th December, 2016.

Christmas Disco and Parties

These will take place on Thursday 15th December, 2016, in the afternoon. The children should come in their party clothes (no charge) and the disco is FREE!

Sharing Day and Mass - Friday 16th December, 2016

Our last school mass of 2016 will be celebrated on Friday. Please join us if you can.

The day will also be a 'Sharing Day', where we invite the children to bring in toys and games to share with their friends. (Please note no mobiles, expensive or precious items). This will also be a non-uniform day - no charge.

Leah's (Y4) sister Jaya is cutting her long hair to raise money for Cancer Research and donating her hair to The Little Princess Trust. If you would like to donate for this very worthwhile cause then please visit the Just Giving site - www.justgiving.com/jaya-purewal.

Consultation for Admission Arrangements for John Henry Newman Catholic College

John Henry Newman is consulting on its admission arrangements for 2018-9. You can find a copy of the proposed admission arrangements on their website - www.johnhenrynewmancatholiccollege.org.uk. If you have any comments or views you should send them to Mr M Russell -Chair of Governors in writing at John Henry Newman Catholic College, Chelmsley Wood, B37 5GA by 5pm on 31st January, 2017.









Behaviour Awards

Green Badges: Ibukunolukia Olufemi, Lola Beglan, Julieta Elezi, Kadija Miles, Oliver Cruise, Haris Bajwa, Adrian Cukierda, Jimmy Doherty, Elli-Rose Quinney, Tyler Mold, Holly Dainty, Daniel Adeoye, Tyrese Kitaka, Jay Parfitt, Nicardo Farquharson, Kacper Stawny, Sheon Carty, Giorgio Fiorletta, Lana Walk

Purple Badges: Remi-Belle Wilmot, Caitlyn Street, Ellie-May Heaney, Lilyrae Hall, Sahar Eahea, Ella Nolan-Brookes, Brooke Barrowcliffe-Smith, Maja Grycz, Holly-Mae Potter, Andra-Alice Marolicaru, Cohen Buckley, Fenton Danaher-Kesto, Wiktoria Szymas, Fahim Hasan, George Ajibode, Carter Minott

Yellow Badge: Benisson Kengni

STAR AWARDS AND MERIT CERTIFICATES THIS WEEK

Nursery	Tiana Bonsall, Anayah Tembo	
Reception AP	Sueellen O'Donoghue, Patryk Stawny	
Reception KP	Jessica Lisoikowska-Babinski	
Year 1R	Scarlett Taylor, Irtiza Ali	
Year 1T	Humza Ahmed, Freya Mai	
Year 2M	Lauren Steele	
Year 2R	Whole class, Lola Beglan, Que Pope, Jeremiah Hewitt	
Year 3H	Haris Bajwa, Kadija Miles	
Year 3M	Jayden Henry-Lamey	
Year 4B	Cristiano Da Rocha	
Year 4D	Megan Cleaver	
Year 5D	Kacey Yeomans	
Year 6T	Cooper McColgan	
WISE OWL AWARD	Jehovani Mukanjila	
MUSIC AWARD	Choir	
SPORTS AWARD	Corey Hanus	

Well done everyone!

Period - 28th November - 2nd December, 2016

Group	% Attend
Reception AP	95.3%
Reception KP	90.3%
Year 1R	98.6%
Year 1T	92.3%
Year 2M	94%
Year 2R	94.8%
Year 3H	96.1%
Year 3M	97.2%
Year 4B	94.1%
Year 4D	96.4%
Year 5D	93.2%
Year 6T	99.3%

Pravers

Please continue to pray for the Brett family. Thomas's funeral is on Monday.

School closes for the Christmas holidays on Friday 16th December 2016 at 2 pm. It re-opens for children on Wednesday 4th January, 2017 at 8.55 am.

Enjoy the weekend

R Baker and staff







